

News from us

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\mathcal{M}}$

 $\frac{1}{2}$

Week ending 8th December 2017



From Mrs Barber

Well done to all of our children for two fabulous Nativity performances this week. We are very proud of their efforts in learning all the words, actions and songs. Photographs are in the gallery this week of our little stars.



The postbox is open children can post their cards in the library postbox. Remember capital letters for names and add the class eg Ronnie yr 2.

Reading Can you help?

Parents needed to hear our children read each week? Please contact the office if you can.

Stars of the week

 $\star\star\star\star\star\star\star\star\star$

Year 3 /4 — Lizzie

For a thoughtful reflection of the significance of Christmas in RE.

Year 2 - Emily B

For independently writing about A
Christopher Columbus' journey

Year R /1 — Freya

For superb speaking and acting in the Year R 1 Nativity

Performance.

Christmas Tree Festival

St Kenelm's Church is hosting a Christmas Tree Festival on Saturday 9th December. The church will be open from 10.30am until 4pm for you to see the trees. Our school has created a special one with all the children's pictures on it.

Next Week at School

Monday	Christmas Cooking Children need an apron
Tuesday	Christmas Carol Singing at the Oak 10.00 am. All welcome. Children need wellies and Christmas headwear.
Wednesday	Christmas Craft Day. Children need a paint shirt, a shoebox and white sock.
Thursday	School Christmas Dinner. Those not having one bring a festive packed lunch.
Friday	Christmas Party Day Children wear your party clothes to school.

> We will be Carol Singing at 10.00 am at The Oak Tuesday 12th December 2017 All welcome

מתתתתתתתתתתתתתתתת מ

Many Happy Returns to:

everence ververence ververence

Alfie D Megan K

Who celebrate their birthdays this week.

Christmas Craft Day Helpers needed

Book Bags

Little Owls invoices Early Birds invoices

School Closures

Should the school need to be closed it will be notified on:

- Radio: BBC Hereford and Worcester
- Text will be sent
- On Website
- www.worcestershire.gov.uk

School Lunches

* * * * * * * *

School Lunch Menus are on the Nunnery Wood website. Please make your choices before the end of term to ensure you have lunches in the first week back.

Grace Kelly Ladybird Fund

We have raised £310.04. For the worthy Children's Cancer Charity.